
FR. BILL ATKINSON MEMORIAL 

The plans for a memorial burial site for Servant of God, Fr. Bill Atkinson, O.S.A. in the 
Villanova church are moving forward.  A design has been made to place this site in the 
niche opposite the Blessed Sacrament with the picture of Our Mother of Good Counsel.  
The Augustinians, in collaboration with the St. Jude Shop, have begun a campaign to 
raise the funds needed for this memorial for which the materials and workmanship will 
be costly.  Therefore, we are seeking donations to assist the Province of St. Thomas of 
Villanova in this endeavor.  If you would like to contribute, please indicate on your 
donation “for the Fr. Bill Atkinson memorial.”  Currently, he has been designated 
“Servant of God” and the next step is “Blessed” on the way to “Saint.”  Thank you for 
any assistance you may provide. 


